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NESA CHANGES AIMED AT HELPING STUDENTS BECOME MORE          COLLEGE
AND CAREER READY

The Nebraska State Accountability (NeSA) assessments will have a different look this year. Beginning with the spring
2017 administration, NeSA-English Language Arts (ELA) will be replacing the NeSA-Writing and NeSA-Reading
exams and will be taken in all grade levels three through eight. 
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